
Attendance: Sr Ursula, Sr Stella, Sr Gardenia, Guard Neil, Br Lavish, Sr Peaches  
 
Boomerang is opening on the 10th, we will be handing out pride masks on Saturday, June 13th, 
evening 
Tomorrow evening, St Louis Sisters will be having their elevations on Facebook Live 
The Trevor Project is trying to get conversion therapy banned and mission houses have been 
asked to help 
Conference call with Sr Unity 
Attending karaoke night at Jay's and selling shots (usually Monday) (possibly speak to 
Boomerang about selling shots as well) 
SPI released a statement about current events. We will repost this statement on social media  
 
Treasurer's Report: $83.94/bank $61/cash 
 
 


